
I Have Gas
I know what you are thinking… and no… not that kind.  This
morning, I set out to complete my Halloween costume (still
missing  something  I  would  have  liked  to  add,  but  not
essential).   Ran into some old friends/former co-workers and
chatted a bit and caught up and let them know that I have not
completely disappeared from the planet.

I also bought my first Christmas gift for the menagerie of
people I choose to buy for.  Someone mentioned that they enjoy
a certain fantasy book series so I looked for that.  Then I
realized that a movie was made from the series and luckily
enough I found that.  One down… several to go.

Just before I hit the city limits on my way home, I glanced at
the dashboard.  The little needle was in the red zone with
very little room to go.  I found the first driveway available,
headed to the nearest station, and made it just as the little
light came on.  PHEW!

Gas  Gouging  in  NW  Ohio  –
Alive and Well
My fellow Northwest Ohioans, this is a call to action!

Have  you  noticed  that  we  are  being  taken  advantage  of?  
Yesterday, the national gas price average was $3.22 / gallon
for unleaded.  Yet here in NW Ohio, every station in this
town had gas for $3.39 / gallon.  The price of gas in the
Northern suburbs of Chicago has reached $3.27.  We (especially
in our family since we have loved ones in that area who we
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have to watch pay through the nose for EVERYTHING) have always
prided ourselves on having lower prices than they have, MUCH
lower actually.  We used to have gas prices about $.25 /
gallon lower than Chicagoland.  This is no longer the case! 
Their gas is now $.12 cheaper than ours!  What will follow? 
Will we no longer have cheaper food than they have?  Will we
soon be paying $10 for a hamburger, have an average restaurant
bill of $30 for lunch for two, movie theater tickets at $10
each?  Where does it end?  I can’t help but feel the gas
stations  have  called  our  bluff.   We  can’t  boycott  them,
because let’s face it, we’re an island.  We get to enjoy our
relatively crime and pollution free extistences because we are
so far from the nearest large cities.  However, the local gas
stations are starting to take advantage of this, because they
know it will cost way too much for us to get out of town to
get  some  gas  somewhere  else.   The  average  price  in
Toledo yesterday was $3.22 / gallon , but to get to Toledo, it
would cost about $5-$10 in gas, depending on your car!  And
who has time to run to Toledo for gas, anyway?  But why is it
that Toledo has cheaper gas prices than we do?  Everything was
always cheaper here…  at least it used to be.

I’m just worried about how they will gouge us next.  I looked
into filing a complaint with the attorney general of Ohio, and
their website said to contact the stores first.  So I guess
it’s only fair that we first let the gas stations know that
we’re terribly unhappy.  I would write to the newspaper here
in town also, but they’ve never printed my letters.  Maybe I
complain  too  much?   Actually,  one  letter  was  very  nice
thanking the person who turned in my lost wallet with all the
money still in it, but they still didn’t print it.  Anyway, if
someone else wants to write to the paper, that’d be great. 
The more the merrier on this, I say, what could it hurt? 
Complain to the local gas stations and ask them questions,
write  to  the  newspaper,  write  to  the  attorney  general,
anything and everything anyone can do will help.  Remember,
driving season hasn’t even officially started yet, and when it



does, the price gouging at the pump will only worsen!  Here is
a link to the complaint section of the Ohio attorney general’s
website – it tells you how to fill out a complaint online, and
also  gives  phone  numbers  and  email  addresses:  
https://www.ag.state.oh.us/citizen/consumer/complaints.asp

Please help me – let’s do SOMETHING!
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